
10,000 WATTS AM 760 CLEAR CHANNEL 

November 19, 1984 

Mr. Kermit Geary 

1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you for your very kind reception letter of November 16, 
1984. 

We really appreciate the detail of your reception of KMTL, and 
enjoyed your letter very much. 

We were happy to learn that you are a Christian and willing to 
witness for Him in your letters to stations you receive. 

Your letter has been filed with other distant listeners we have 
corresponded with the past year. 

In Christ's love, 

telY- 1/\) i(A&di 
Jo ír W. Shields 
General Manager 
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